
	
	
	
	
September	19,	2019	
	
	
Dear	Parents/Guardians,	
	
At	various	times	throughout	the	school	year,	the	students	will	be	involved	in	“walkabouts”	
around	the	neighbourhood	or	to	Bear	Creek	Park.		The	purpose	of	these	trips	would	be	for	
fitness,	for	curricular	study,	and/or	for	the	development	of	class	leadership	and	unity.		
These	walking	trips	will	always	be	supervised	by	adults,	and	will	on	occasion	occur	on	
short	notice.		Any	time	the	students	will	be	participating	in	the	“walkabouts”,	the	office	will	
be	aware	of	when	and	where	they	are	walking.		The	classroom	teacher	will	also	ask	
students	to	write	a	reminder	in	their	planners.	
	
In	order	for	your	child	to	participate	in	these	events,	please	sign	a	“blanket”	permission	
form	that	will	cover	all	neighbourhood	walking	trips	that	the	students	will	be	taking	over	
the	course	of	the	year.		Thank	you	for	your	continued	support.	
	
Your	truly,	
	
MRS.	D.	BRADLEY	
Principal	
	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

PLEASE	DETACH	AND	RETURN	TO	YOUR	CHILD’S	CLASSROOM	TEACHER	
	
YES,	I	give	permission	for	my	son/daughter		 	 	 	 	 	in	Div			 	
to	participate	in	“walkabouts”	to	Bear	Creek	Park	during	the	school	year.	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 Parent/Guardian	Signature	 	


